
For the first time since 1974, 
The Washington D.C. Temple 
of the Church of Jesus Christ 

of Latter-day Saints will 
open its doors during a 

public open house.

COME & SEE
the temple for yourself.

COME & FEEL
the joy it promises.

COME & SHARE
in this unique experience.

dctemple.org

April 28 - June 4, 2022

ALL ARE WELCOME


